STONINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY

EDYTHE K. RICHMOND HOMES

COMMUNITY BUILDING

4:00 P.M.

February 10, 2009
MINUTES

The regular meeting of the Stonington Housing Authority was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chairperson, Paul Huard.

Those in attendance were Paul Huard, Beth Sullivan, Tom Reynolds, Alex Bazydlo, Jean Cahill and Dina Page.

Dina Page read the minutes of the February 2009 meeting.  A motion was made to accept the report as read.  The motion was seconded and all were in favor.

Tom Reyonolds read the Treasurer’s Report for February 2009.  A discrepancy was noted in the report.  The motion was seconded and all were in favor.

OLD BUSINESS:


Alex said that he was waiting to hear from Ed Haberek about a grant through Representative Joe Courtney’s office.

NEW BUSINESS:


A prospective tenant did not show for his scheduled meeting and came into the office the following morning to explain his absence.  We have not heard from him since.

TENANT COMMISSIONER COMMENTS:  Jean Cahill reported that there was no new news except for the upcoming St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon on March 17, 2009.
Paul Huard motioned to adjourn the meeting at 4:30 p.m.  The motion was seconded and all were in favor.  Paul adjourned the meeting at this time.

Respectfully Submitted

Dina A. Page

Recording Secretary

